
 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

May 2018 

GMB AGM  
13th July 2018 

 
We held our AGM at Sandwell Council House on 
Friday 13th July 2018.  
The meeting was well attended, giving updates on 
current campaigns and events. 
 
Our summer prize giveaway was drawn and 
elections of officers took place. 
 
Full details are available by visiting our website, but 
along with Darren James, who was re-elected Branch 
Secretary last year, the following were elected on a 
4 year term (These posts carry no facility time) 
 

Ian Cooper – Branch President 
Annette Greenwood – Health & Safety Officer 

Donna Spencer – Young Members Officer 
Sarah James – Equality Officer 
Ranjit Soomal – Race Officer 

 
All Branch officials can be contacted at branch office 
via telephone or email. 
  

 

GMB Demand protection against 
violence at work 

  
GMB believes that the risk of violence in schools is like 
any other health and safety risk – it can be 
identified, controlled and managed. 
 
We are demanding a zero tolerance approach to 
violence in schools and colleges, and are calling upon 
schools to sign up to a code of conduct to ensure that 
incidents are recorded consistently and all incidents 
are treated equally seriously, whoever is involved. 
 
After speaking with Sandwell  
Council, we are pleased that  
Councillors support our call  
and have contacted all  
schools and academies in  
Sandwell prior to the end of  
term, encouraging them to 
 sign up to these demands. 



Calling all members 
 

Want to find out more about YOUR Union?  
Come along to our activist get together on Wednesday 22nd August 

2018, at GMB regional office. 6pm onwards  
 

 

 
We are always looking for new 

representatives to be the voice of the 
GMB in the workplace.  

 
Contact us on 0121 569 5990  

for an informal chat about the role. 

 

 

 

 

EQUALITY MATTERS 
GMB is committed to protecting, 

promoting and furthering employment 
rights and full equality for all 

members. 
 

If you would like to get involved or 
find out more information about our 

regional Self Organised BAME, 
LGBTQ+ or award-winning women’s 
groups please contact Sarah James, 

Branch Equality Officer and Regional 
Equality Forum chairperson. 

 
You can also keep up to date with 
latest national equality news via 
Twitter Account @GMBEqualities  

& our GMB National Equality group on 
Facebook 

EVENTS AND INFORMATION  

 

 

          

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GMB Regional Equality Conference 

This year’s Regional Equality Conference will be taking place on 
Saturday 17th November at GMB regional office.  

If you would like to get involved or submit a motion please contact 
branch office. 

 

GMB Branch Officers 

Branch President      Branch Secretary/Convenor             Health & Safety Officer 
Ian Cooper                 Darren James 07786126530          Annette Greenwood 07813862297 
Equality Officer/Senior Rep       Education Convenor          Education Officer 
Sarah James 07807950451          Sam Fagan 07584619293          Julia Sear 07809297233 

 
 

Branch Meeting 
The next Branch Meeting will take 

place on Wednesday 26th September 
from 12:30pm.  For more details or 
to confirm your place please call 
branch office on 0121 569 5990 


